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Pupils of the Week 

7G Oliver — For his contribution in a PHSE lesson  

7J Emmanuel — For working hard in the mornings 

7L Kimora — For being kind and well behaved 

8J 
Emrah — For his focused and detailed work in 
Literacy 

8R Marvin — For good focus in relaxation 

9A 
Marwa — For fantastic cutlery sorting in the 
WEX room 

Y9 Selim — For a great learning attitude 

10R Mahad — For having a great swimming session 

10RM 
Ellis — For working independently during 
lessons 

11C 
Nehemiah — For showing his class mates how 
to play chess 

Y11 
Ibrahim — For great work helping create our 
map and independent moving 

12C 
Sidney — For helping his friends and excellent 
communication 

12L 
Cai — For starting his PE instruction sessions 
with his class and getting his black belt in Jiu 
Jitsu  

Y12 Nico — For coping well with changes this week 

13K 
Ramaah — For having mature conversations 
with staff 

13L 
Dean — For amazing work helping with the 
Ducklings 

14R 
Stephane — For adapting well to changes this 
week 

14S 
Ryley — For challenging himself in Maths and 
helping others in class 

Star of the Week 

Macha 14R  

For increased engagement and 
communication with peers 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Today we are supporting Comic Relief and taking part in red nose 
day. The school is a sea of red! Pupils enjoyed a special 
assembly, red nose challenge and a disco this afternoon. Thanks 
go to DJ Anabela! Teacher members of the NEU took part in 
industrial action on Wednesday and Thursday this week. We were 
able to keep the school open on both days and continued with our 
usual programme. It’s been a challenging week with tube and train 
strikes. Thankfully we’ve had a good week here onsite. 

 

Our parent group is meeting on Monday next week. Please do 
come along. The group is trying to re-introduce parent reps in 
every class. Reps are able to share information with other parents 
and to build links with the group. If you’d like to come along or are 
interested in becoming a class rep please contact Don Burford 
on info.hpgroup@aol.com. 

 

A number of you are contacting us re support with completing 
applications for DLA/ PIP. As you know, Nicky Rolfe, our Advice 
worker has been absent since before half term and, at the moment 
is not due back until after Easter. In the first instance please 
contact Nick Clark, our Admin and Facilities Manager and we will 
do our best to help you and if possible signpost you to external 
support. 

 

Please note that we break up for the Easter holiday on Thursday 
30th March from 1-30pm.  

 

Have a good weekend 

 

Eileen 
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What we’re learning in 

Art & Drama! 

By Annabelle 

This term in our Art lessons, students are 

exploring how to create poly prints using 

bright colours and experimenting with 

decorations and patterns.  

By Haja-Marie 

Meanwhile in Drama, pupils 

have been rehearsing scenes 

from The Three Billy Goat’s 

Gruff. 


